
 
 

HYAA 2019 GIRLS LACROSSE SKILLS CLINIC (GRADES K-2) 
 

   Volunteers needed!!! 

 
The Girls Lacrosse K-2 Clinic session is looking for a parent or group of parents to assist in managing this clinic. 

We have had tremendous success in the past with parents running this program. This annual clinic has built a 

solid foundation and pipeline for the older girls teams.  Don’t worry, you won’t be alone! A critical part of this 

programs success is partnering with the Holmdel High School Girls Lacrosse team. Coaches and player 

volunteers will help to run the clinic. You will also receive additional support from the Girls Lacrosse HYAA 

Commissioner.  

No prior girls lacrosse experience necessary. You just need to bring a positive can do attitude with a bit of 

organizational skills attached. We need you to be able to run this fun instructional introduction to Lacrosse. 

 Dates: 6 Saturday sessions April – June      Times: (Pending Availability of Parent Volunteers) 

If you are interested in taking the lead in running this clinic or can help out at the weekend sessions, please 

contact the HYAA office at admin@HYAA.org. 

 

 

 

The HYAA organization has moved to a TeamSnap registration process.  TeamSnap is an online mobile enabled 

sports team management application that allows our league, coaches and parents a more efficient means of 

communicating schedules and team events.  If you do not have a TeamSnap account, you will be asked to 

create one as you register (requires an email address and password).  Please register using the online form 

found on our website’s Lacrosse page (www.HYAA.org). EVERYONE MUST CREATE A FAMILY ACCOUNT and 

register your child(ren) on TeamSnap.  You can pay online by credit card or forward a check to the HYAA office.  

If you pay by check, please make sure that you put your child’s name and SPORT on the re line of the check or 

on a separate piece of paper when dropping off or mailing to the office (PO Box 49 Holmdel, NJ   07733)  

HYAA is not an affiliate of the Holmdel Board of Education 
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